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August Fundraising - Mister Softee! 
Wednesday, August 14th, 11:30am to 3:00pm

Proceeds help fund Staff Events (Spooktakular, Summer BBQ,
Holiday Desserts), Corporate Games, Professional Development,

and Staff Recognition Awards

Mister Softee truck to visit CSUCI! Mister Softee will be
parked in the Central Mall East spot (in front of

Broome Library). Perfect for the sunny weather!  

Save The Date for Staff D   nut Day!
Tuesday, September 17th

10:00 am - 10:30 am
Stop on by the Handle Evans Conference Room (BRO 2533) to meet your
2019/2020 Staff Council and enjoy a donut on us! Our own sweet way to

sprinkle some joy into your new semester. 

Do you know a fellow colleague who deserves to be recognized in our next In the Loop
Newsletter Staff Spotlight section? Please click here to nominate! Your nomination
message can be quoted here so that everyone can learn just how awesome that staff
member is. 

Staff Spotlight - Nominate a Colleague! 

https://goo.gl/forms/Qojsqh61gPKuP4NJ2


As mentioned in our previous In The Loop Newsletter, CSUCI has welcomed Mark Patterson,
Inaugural Ombuds Officer. Please see the following information should you wish to reach out

to Mark: 

CSUCI Ombuds Officer - How to Contact

Ombuds: Mark Patterson

Staff/Faculty Resource for: Confidential/Independent/Impartial/Off-the record:
consultations; mediation & coaching for workplace concerns. 

Phone Number: 805-437-3283

Current Location: University Hall 1623 

Web page link: https://www.csuci.edu/ombuds/ 

To schedule a confidential appointment: https://calendly.com/ombuds-officer
- Office/In Person Visit (these can be made in a different location than his office if
needed) 
-Video Consult 
-Phone Consult

A warm welcome to CI's newest employees!* If you see these new
faces around campus, be sure to stop and say hello. 

Kristina Courter

Sheila Grant

Alicia Virtue

Daniel Banyai

Taylor Kronberger

Jenna Kushigemachi

Dianna  Mann

Jim August

Mark Patterson

Zuleth Lucero Quijada

Roxane Beigel-Coryell   

Holly Godden

Brian Paumier

Zoie Woishnis-Gilman

Jason Wojtylko,

Isabelle Wroblewski

Catherine Villa-Real        

Hannah Dineley

Jean Watkins     

Laura Charles

Kristen Melendez           

Tracey Johnson

*Picture & names are from those who attended the new employee orientation in July 2019.



      https://www.csuci.edu/staff/council/

We send you emails, invite you to lunches, and ask you to attend or participate in our fundraisers - but what does
Staff Council really do?  Learn more by attending one of our monthly meetings.  Meetings are open to anyone
who wishes to attend.  We meet the third Tuesday of every month.

Mark your calendar, our next meeting is Tuesday, August 20 from 10:00am-11:00am in Broome Library 2533.
No need to RSVP. Feel free to stay the full hour, or as long as your schedule permits.

Curious about Staff Council

ci.staffcouncil@csuci.edu 

Your 2019-2020 Staff Council
The 2019 - 2020 CSUCI Staff Council General Election cycle is officially complete. Your Staff

Council representatives are bellow: 
(*indicates a newly elected officer, **indicates a reelected officer)

https://www.csuci.edu/staff/council/
https://www.csuci.edu/staff/council/contact-information.htm
https://www.csuci.edu/staff/council/contact-information.htm

